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SAFETY ALERT 
 

Date:   June 2, 2022   

To:    Users of the NASR 28 Day Subscriber Files, FAA Charts, and NFDD 

From:    Aeronautical Information Services 

Subject:    National Flight Data Digest (NFDD) -107 Contains Invalid Data 

 
 
Due to a NASR processing error, NFDD-107 (National Flight Data Digest) dated 06/03/2022 
that was posted to the web this morning (6/2/2022) contains invalid data and has been taken 
down from the web. Please disregard NFDD 107 in its entirety until a new NFDD is created. 
 
Our team is working on correcting this issue, and a new/corrected NFDD will be numbered 
differently for clarity and an update will be provided.  
 
For questions or comments, please use the Aeronautical Information Portal Login (faa.gov) 
 

https://nfdc.faa.gov/nfdcApps/controllers/PublicSecurity/nfdcLogin

